
 

Dear Prospective Sponsor,  

Many individuals, companies and organizations devote time and funds towards the success of 

various youth programs. Our program would not be available to our youth if it were not for the 

continued support of private volunteers and supporters like yourself.  

I cordially invite your consideration and generosity in the Sponsorship of Seaside of Oxnard Girls 

Fastpitch Softball 2025 All Star Season (www.seasideofoxnard.com), in the amount of $200.00. 

Seaside of Oxnard Girls Fastpitch Softball will represent Oxnard in tournaments that are part of 

USA Softball that will be played from May through July of 2025. Our All Star teams range from 

6U-14U and most of our divisions will be competing at District tournaments that will lead to 

State and possibly even National tournaments. 

In order to offer this All Star experience to all of our committed players, it is necessary to 

purchase equipment, uniforms, registration and tournament fees. Operating and managing the 

All Star teams require extensive time and money from volunteers and sponsors like you to be 

able to give our girls a great All Star season of fastpitch softball. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (805)754-5370. Our League is 

grateful for all the time donated and funds from the various parents and sponsorships. Your 

consideration for sponsorship is very much appreciated.  

Our Tax ID for your tax reporting purposes is 20-8034547.  

Thank you in advance for your support.  

Tito Rojas 

League President 
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